Dear student,
I hope you all are doing well. As you all know that the country has declared public health emergency. Therefore, all the students are requested to avoid public interaction and keep neat and clean hygiene and be safe. Furthermore, it is to inform that all the classes will be conducted online. Following are the tentative steps to be followed during online collaborative sessions.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]All lectures (note or video) will be shared either on SIC portal of university, google drive or google classroom.
· The medium of Question and answer session has not been decided yet but the response to your question and answers will be through video lecture.
· For CR make a group of WhatsApp and make sure all the students are invited to group and invite me as well as soon as possible. Notification about new lecture will be posted there.
Note: For those students who don’t have access to WhatsApp or internet kindly share the details with them through text massage. So that they can get access to the internet as soon as possible.
Be safe!
Regards 
Muhammad Fahimullah
Lecturer Computer Science  
